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21st March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Swimming Lessons for Y5  
 
Year 5 will be taking part in swimming lessons next term as part of the national curriculum 
requirements. Our first session will be on Friday 19th April. We are extremely lucky to be given the 
opportunity to have our lessons at Chesham Prep School and we will travel to and from there by their 
minibus service. 
 
The sessions will be on the following Fridays: 

April – 19th, 26th   
May – 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th  
June – 7th, 14th, 28th (not on 21st) 
July – 5th  
 
Children can come to school wearing swimming trunks / one-piece swimming costumes underneath 
their school uniform. Please send your child to school with and a towel, swimming hat and their 
underwear in a separate bag. Children may bring/wear goggles from home but must have a signed 
permission slip agreeing that they have been shown how to put them on and take them off correctly. 
Please remove jewellery from your child, including studded earrings, before school. 
 
If children suffer from any type of ear problems then they may wear earplugs or ear bands to protect 
them. 
 
Please complete the online permission form (the link is on the newsletter) by Thursday 28th March. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Bateman 
Cherry Platts 
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